Visitors from National Sun Yat-sen University (Taiwan) at DPRI

DPRI has received 6 faculty members and 10 undergraduate students from National Sun Yat-sen
University in Taiwan on August 16, 2010. Professor Hajime Mase in Atmospheric and Hydrospheric
Disasters welcomed the guests by introducing the organization and research studies of DPRI. The
undergraduate students expressed passion and interest regarding the stories of disaster research
experience shared by Professor Mase. The visit ended at the Ujigawa Open Laboratory. Although it
was a very hot midst summer in Kyoto, the students were energetic to take a short excursion all the
way to the Ujigawa Open Laboratory. After returning from the Ujigawa Open Laboratory, the gusts
enjoyed lunch at Kihada Restaurant in the Uji Campus.




